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From:
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To:
Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: LI32 Update

Sunil,

Just to keep you in the loop... Still waiting to for the final word on how we intend to proceed, but my 
understanding is:

- Pot-holing activities could start as early as Monday, October 17th-18th with excavations scheduled for 
Wednesday the 19th.

- The engineers also mentioned that we may start saw cutting in preparation for excavation on Wednesday as early 
as Monday afternoon, but most likely not until Tuesday.

Will keep you posted as situation progresses. Please call if you need more info.

Have a great rest of the weekend!

Jennifer
415-516-8347
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